
                  

Kansas Division 6111 SW 29th Street, Suite 100 
Topeka, Kansas  66614-4271

     May 6, 2009 

FHWA Approval of the 2nd Quarter 
Amendment to the FY 2009 Kansas 
Statewide Transportation Improvement 
Program (STIP)  

Ms. Deb Miller
Secretary of Transportation 
Kansas Department of Transportation 
Eisenhower State Office Building 
Topeka, Kansas 66603 

Dear Ms. Miller: 

As requested by your April 20, 2009 letter, our office has reviewed the FY 2009 2nd quarter STIP 
amendment.  We have determined that the amendment is based on a statewide transportation 
planning process that substantially meets the requirements of 23 U.S.C. 135, 49 U.S.C. 5304 and 
23 CFR 450.  Based on our review, the STIP amendment is approved. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Steve Foust at (785) 
271-2448, Extension 221. 

Sincerely yours, 

     for J. Michael Bowen, P.E. 
 Division Administrator   

Federal Highway Administration  

Joan Roeseler, FTA, joan.roeseler@dot.gov
Susie Lovelady, KDOT, lovelady@ksdot.org
Sondra Clark, KDOT, sondrac@ksdot.org
Lanny Campbell, KDOT, lanny@ksdot.org
Linda Fritton, KDOT, Linda@ksdot.org






